
Pouch 
Red

50% Indica50% Sativa

CATEGORY 5 | SCHEDULE 8

WSP:$70 
RRP:$85
($6/g)

hi@pouch.com.au

pouch.com.au

For Healthcare Professionals Only

Strain Dominance: Hybrid

Dosage Form: Herb, Dried (For Vaporisation)

Cultivar: Black Cherry Pie

Lineage: Blackberry Kush x Cherry Pie

Packet Size: 14g

THC %: 27% (2,700 mg/g)

CBD %: <1% (<100 mg/g)

Total Terpenes: 1-3%

Bud Size: Popcorn, Small Buds, ~1cm

Flavour/Aroma: Cherry, Berry, Dough

Cultivation: Greenhouse

Origin: South Africa

Method of Administration: Dry Herb Vaporiser

Vaporisation Temperature: 170°c - 200°c

Recommended Starting Dose: 0.01g (Approx. 1 Inhalation)

Onset of Action: 5-10 Minutes

Duration of Action: 2-4 Hours

Recommended Max Daily Dose: 500mg/Day Inhaled THC

About Pouch

Pouch is an Australian 
owned medicinal cannabis 
brand, dedicated to 
providing quality 
medications at affordable 
prices. 

Pouch aims to tackle some 
of the biggest barriers to 
patient access, such as 
price, stigma and 
convenience to create an 
approachable and 
affordable option for 
Aussie patients. 

Dosing Guide

It is recommended that 
patients start by taking 1 
inhalation and waiting 15-
30 minutes to assess 
effects. 

If desired effect has not 
been achieved, patients 
may increase by 1 
inhalation every 15–30 
minutes until symptoms are 
controlled. 

Patients should maintain 
equal depth of inhalation 
and time of breath-holding 
to ensure consistency of 
effects per inhalation.

Top Reported Uses

• Depression 
• Stress & 

Anxiety
• Nausea

Terpenes

• Limonene
• Beta-Caryophyllene
• Beta-Myrcene
• Linalool
• Alpha-Humulene
• Beta-Pinene
• Guaiol
• Alpha-Pinene
• Alpha-Bisabolol
• Camphene

Top Reported Effects

• Uplifted
• Euphoric
• Relaxed

• Chronic Pain 
• Muscle Relaxant 
• Appetite 

Stimulant

• Calm 
• Energised
• Social


